
 
August 25, 2020 

 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire  03301 
 
Re: Docket No. DG 20-105 

Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 
Request for Change in Rates 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On August 11, Staff requested that the Commission require Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural 
Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities (Liberty) to provide paper copies of its recent gas rate case filing.  
Thereafter, Liberty provided Staff with paper copies of the filing and thus, Staff hereby withdraws its 
request. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
/s/ Paul B. Dexter 

 
Paul B. Dexter 
Staff Attorney 

 
cc: Service List – electronically only 

 
CHAIRWOMAN 
Dianne Martin 
 
 
COMMISSIONERS 
Kathryn M. Bailey 
Michael S. Giaimo 
 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Debra A. Howland 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

   
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 

 
 

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

 
Tel. (603) 271-2431 

 
FAX No. 271-3878 

 
Website: 

www.puc.nh.gov 




